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Today is a day 5 

 

Attention Seniors: The SIE Packet II is now available to 

you on our website under Quick Links – Senior 

Independent Experience. You are required to read it from 

start to finish! It contains very important information for you 

as well as your JJHS Advisor and site Supervisor. More 

importantly, it contains the four required (consent) forms 

that are due back to the counseling center by Monday, 

March 30. If any of the forms are not turned in 

by this date, you will not be permitted to begin your 

internship. 

 

Chess Club meets Wednesdays after school in room 

A201. No previous experience necessary. Download the 

free REMIND app and use the join code @jjhschess to 

receive notifications about upcoming events, tournaments, 

etc. 

 

The Robotics Club will meet Wednesdays after school in 

room C103. 

 



SAGA Sexuality and Gender Alliance meets 

Wednesdays after school in room N203. All are welcome. 

See Malerie Simon in the counseling center or Harry 

Heftler with any questions. Download the free REMIND 

app and use the join code @jjhssaga to receive 

notifications about upcoming meetings, events, 

celebrations, etc. 

 

If you have recently stopped by Ms. Wuensch’s office to 

inquire about Reach Out John Jay, please come back. 

Ms. Wuensch is looking for spring tutors for KES. Please 

come by as soon as possible to ensure your spot. 

 

Attention NHS members (or anyone) in need of 

community service hours. The organizers of the Harlem 

Wizards game need your help at the game at John Jay HS 

on March 7. Check the email version of the 

announcements for a link to sign up. 

 

Attention juniors with an unweighted GPA of 90 or 

better. Please check your e-mail for an invitation to apply 

to the National Honor /society. Please contact Mr. Zoeller 

if you have any questions. 

 

Bridges to Community is hosting a handball tournament 

this Friday after school at 3:30PM. Teams must have at 

least 6 members, and it is $5 per person to play and $3 to 



watch. Food will be sold, and there will be a prize for the 

winning team. 

 

Anyone interested in helping out with hair and make-

up for the Middle School play (Mary Poppins), please 

contact Annette Negrelli at anegrelli@klschools.org. The 

dates for the performance are March 12, 13, and 14. 

 

Ultimate Frisbee tryouts will be held Wednesday, March 

4, at Fox Valley. Bus will leave at 3PM and return in time 

for the 5:30PM Activity Bus. 

 

It’s day 2 of Sustainability Week, and we want to bring 

your attention to plastic waste! Importantly, do you prefer 

bottled water over fountain water? Find out if this is just a 

placebo effect by participating in our “water taste test” in 

the cafeteria periods 3 through 8. Follow our Instragram 

@susclubscribe to stay updated. 
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